
 

 
 

 
 

Alberta Police Act Working Group Interest Form 
 
To be considered for participation in the Alberta Police Act Working Group, please complete this 
form and submit it by May 31, 2018 to Kelly Santarossa, Senior Policy Analyst, at 
ksantarossa@auma.ca. Working group members will be selected based on experience, with 
some consideration given to the geographic region and size of municipality represented to 
ensure a diverse range of perspectives. Approximately 10 to 12 participants will be selected.  
 
Name: 

 

Municipality: 

 

Position: 

 

Mailing Address:      City: 

 

Province:       Postal Code: 

 

Business Phone:      Mobile Phone: 

 

Email: 

 

Please provide a brief summary or any relevant experience:     
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